NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Notification of applications for a permit to use a hunting area

Start of publication: 23.07.2009

An application for authorisation to use a hunting ground has been submitted to the Environment Agency
on 14.07.2009. in

.Applicant: MTU Vana-Varbla Jahiselts, registered under code 80267177, address in the municipality of
Varbla, village Helmkila, 88201 Parnumaa

Intended area for hunting: the hunting district of Vana-Varbla, situated in the territory of the municipalities
of Hanila, Koonga and Varbla. For the use of the Varbla hunting area, 8 hunters are included (only
hunters who own land and own land in the hunting area of the old-Varbla are included in the list)

.The application shall be accessible for inspection and for submission of proposals and observations
within two weeks of the date of publication of the advertisement at the offices of the Viljandi County of
Paala Tea 4, 71014 Viljandi, tel. 435 5617, e-mail: johannes.lukksepp@keskkonnaamet.ee.



